Minutes of the meeting of The PCC of St Mary Magdalene Church, Stilton held on 
Monday 14th July at 19.30 in The Church Meeting Room

	1
	Apologies received from Ceri Lackenby.

Present: Rev Jamie Mackay (Chairman), Helen Burton, Denise Crisp, David Dow, Irene Goldsmith, Jane Holt, Colin Jones, Olive Main, Doug Maltman, Peter Mitchell, Linda Mitchell, Stuart Reed, Steve Rouse and Marjorie Spoor.
	

	2
	The Minutes of the meeting held on 19th May 2014 were approved and signed.


	

	3
	Change – Worship

i. Looking to develop the first Sunday of the month to be an All Age Family Communion Service.  Ceri Lackenby perhaps to setup a singing group.  This service seen as a natural follow on to Lincup.  Needs major planning.  Proposed by Steve Rouse and seconded by Stuart Reed – passed unanimously.  Olive Main, Stuart Reed and the Rector to form planning group.

ii. Stuart Reed passed on the positive feedback on fourth Sunday service – Elevenses with God.  Will carry on but Stuart and Doug Maltman asked for help to create a  team to plan and lead future services.
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	4
	Change – Building 

i. Church Notice Boards - it was agreed to lower the notice board at the east end of the churchyard to improve access – also essential to improve and change posters.  Cupboard in Kitchen – purchase and installation agreed.  Both proposed by Peter Mitchell, seconded by Doug Maltman – passed unanimously.

ii. Chancel Lights – Rob Tappenden to inspect later in week to recommend solution to apparent dangerous state.

iii. Replace Certain Pews – Doug Maltman had spoken to David Williams who was unable to help and then had asked Tim Hart who was considering whether he had space.  Doug Maltman to sketch possible layout plan to discuss with Colin Jones.

iv. Lectern Refurbishment – Thanks to be passed on to Chris Walford for his work.
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	5 
	Finance

Peter Mitchell gave update on Half Year Actual Financials and his forecast for the full year, mentioning his concerns over the drop in planned giving and the need for improvement.

  
	

	6
	AOB

The recent SIAMS Inspection of Stilton School was noted with all categories shown as outstanding.  The report noted the very strong links with the local church and its ministry team.


	

	7
	Future Meeting Dates

i. PCC - Monday 6th October 2014 at 19.30 in the CMR.
	


Issued by Doug Maltman, Churchwarden on 20/11/14
